



DOIA 1617-0715

20 January 2017

AJ

fyi-request-5074-a8e210b3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear AJ

Thank you for your email of 7 December 2016 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

- 1. In the past year, how many successful procurements were made through gets.govt.nz
- 2. Of those successful procurements, how many were won by a supplier who asked 0 questions through gets.govt.nz (I understand this is where all questions regarding the tender should be raised, if this is not the case, please provide details to the effect that no questions were asked via any legitimate communication channel).

I am writing to advise you that the Ministry will provide a response but needs to extend the time available to answer your request. The Ministry's response will be sent to you no later than 23 February 2017.

The reason for the extension is that consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a proper response to the request cannot be made within the original time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

The Ministry will respond to you sooner if we are able to.

Yours sincerely

Sam Howe Team Leader

Ministerial Services